
 MINUTES OF JOINT SPECIAL MEETING 

 Saturday, March 9, 2019 

 AT 9:00 AM 

  

 

PERSONS PRESENT    TOWN BOARD Supervisor, Merilee Walker 

         Councilperson, Bill Mann, Absent

         Councilperson, Mike Hillier   

         Councilperson, James Forrester  

         Councilperson, Randy Morris 

     RECORDING CLERK Cheyenne DeMarco 

              VILLAGE BOARD      Mayor, Jack Morgan  

         Trustee, Darren Snyder  

         Trustee,  Bill McTarnaghan 

         Trustee, Mel Allen, Absent 

         Trustee, Don Wilcox  

     RECORDING CLERK  LeRoy Wood 

             SCHOOL BOARD  President, Todd Galton  

         Member, Pat Long, Absent 

         Member, Christie Crandall-Bean

         Member, Ken Weaver  

         Member, Jeff Bugman, Absent 

         Member, Terry Lowell  

         Member, Jill Burley, Absent 

RECORDING CLERK  None. 

      GUESTS  Assemblyman Marjorie Byrnes,  

         Alex Pierce, Brenda Weaver, KCS 

         Superintendent Thomas Kopp, 

         three KCS students. 

At 9:05 AM Todd Galton called the meeting to order. 

The pledge of allegiance was said.  

Todd introduced Assemblywoman Marjorie Byrnes. Marjorie Byrnes is a member of the New York State 

Assembly, representing District 133. Byrnes was recently elected to the office at general election of 2018. 

Byrnes briefly reviewed her political resume in judicial systems leading to her recent election as 

assemblywoman. Tom Kopp asked about government budget expectation from Albany and budget 

transparency. Todd Galton reviewed the tri-board meetings efforts of finding a shared service of all three 

entities.  

It was discussed that the Town of Nunda is in preparations of obtaining a new Highway garage. It was also 

discussed that in 2017 the Town, Village and School tried to make a highway garage a shared service for all 

entities and it didn’t seem a functional possibility. All three entities are supportive of shared services where it 

makes sense. Jim Forrester stated sharing a highway mechanic would be more a reasonable possibility of a 

shared service for all three, but location and resources is a very difficult shared service to achieve 

successfully.  

It was stated how KCS has six towns and three counties within its district. It cannot just propose a shared 

service to Nunda entities and none to the rest within its district.  

Mayor Jack Morgan asked if the other entities of with KCS district were invited to this meeting? The answer 

was no.  

Jim suggested a strategic planning of shared services from each entity would be the way to move forward to 

accomplish goals.  

Mike Hillier left meeting at 10:12 am 

Census survey responses were discussed. Low stats, low meeting attendance and inactive survey responses 

have not helped coverage for their area. 
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Meeting ended at 10:30 AM. 

        RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

CHEYENNE DEMARCO  

NUNDA TOWN CLERK 

 


